
Norman S Magnuson, SAINT LOUIS, MO.
Please extend the authorization for the STL Pipeline to operate. It gets very 
cold here in the winter. We have gas heat and water heaters, so we would be 
suffering. The thought of a government entity denying heat and hot water to 
citizens is absurd and inexcusable. 
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